
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
To	whom	it	may	concern,	
	
In	my	capacity	of	Executive	Director	of	the	Ohio	Student	Government	Association	
and	President	Elect	of	Wright	State	University’s	Student	Government	Association,	I	
express	full	support	in	the	replacement	of	the	hardcopy	provision	with	an	
interactive	educational	training	for	all	incoming	students	at	an	institution.	I	fully	
believe	that	this	will	be	a	more	effective	way	for	our	students	to	learn	and	ultimate	
curb	sexual	based	violence	across	Ohio’s	institutions	of	higher	learning.	I	greatly	
appreciate	the	efforts	of	Representative	Barnes	and	the	Inter-University	Council	for	
reaching	a	mutually	agreeable	resolution	to	this	excellent	piece	of	legislation	that	
will	directly	benefit	our	students.	
	
With	highest	regards,	
	
	
	
	
	
Daniel	R.	Palmer	Jr.	
Executive	Director	
Ohio	Student	Government	Association		
	
	


